
SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST SCHOOL  
19 Chestnut Street 

Peabody, Massachusetts 01960 

Phone: 978-531-0444 

Fax: 978-531-3569 

www.sjs-peabody.org 

 

 

July 26, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

St. John the Baptist School is proud to partner with the Peabody Public Schools Transportation 

Department to provide busing opportunities for all Peabody residents during the 2024 – 2025 

school year. 

 

If your student is in grades K - 6 and the student's address is more than 2 miles from school, your 

child qualifies for FREE transportation. Please fill out this form: Free Bus Pass Application  

 

If your student is in grades K - 6 and the student’s address is less than 2 miles from school, you 

may purchase a bus pass. All students in grades 7 and 8 are required to purchase a bus pass. 

Please fill out this form: Paid Bus Application  

• ROUND TRIP = $325.00 per student ($650.00 family maximum per year)  

• ONE WAY = $225.00 per student ($450.00 family maximum per year)  

Payment Options 

• Pay Online 

• Pay by Check (Payable to: Peabody Public Schools)  

o Add Student(s) name on the Memo line 

o Checks can be dropped off or mailed to: PPS Administrative Offices, 27 Lowell 

Street, Peabody, MA, 01960 

• No payment required (My family receives direct assistance: SNAP, TAFDC, MASS 

Health) 

If you would like to register your child or have any questions, please contact: Dawn Kulakowski 

kulakowskid@peabody.k12.ma.us. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Valerie Shippen, Class of 1978 

Principal 

 

http://www.sjs-peabody.org/
https://students.arbitersports.com/programs/free-bus-pass-application
https://students.arbitersports.com/programs/free-bus-pass-application
https://students.arbitersports.com/programs/paid-bus-pass-application

